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Information 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   
 
Last spring, BISD approved the replacement of existing wireless network access points 
(AP) as well as adding additional AP’s to ensure complete campus coverage.  An E-rate 
application was submitted to assist with funding the project.   
 
Attached is a timeline of our wireless upgrade project.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: Information only  
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED:  
No action required. 


